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Community Newsletter 
July is going to be a busy month.  We do hope eveyone had a safe and happy 4th of July.  The 
weather has been extremely hot so please take are of yourself and stay weather aware and have your 
emergency supplies at the ready. 
 
Updates and repairs are continuing so you should stay aware 
of the work being done as well as the rules for our home.  The 
rules are there to protect our community and us.  Please 
follow our rules that you agreed to when you purchased in the 
building.  If you have a question and cannot find an answer 
on the website, please check with a board member for the 
answer.   
 
Remember this is our home and the guidelines are there to 
protect and assist each one of us. 
 
    

 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 

 

E L E V A T O R  R E P A I R  
 

The long-awaited repairs to the 
elevators have finally begun.  We are 
still many weeks from project 
completion.  However, you have 
probably seen the equipment and 
workers on site and updates for 
progress will be coming soon. 

WE A T H ER  AWAR E  

 

Be weather aware.  Sign up for the 
Ready Pinellas app to get updates 
from the city in the event of severe 
weather.  Prepare your home for 
power outages by having a flashlight, 
spare batteries, battery back up for 
your cell phone and all your 
medication and medical needs 
handy.  The city is also holding storm 
ready workshops and you can find 
that information on the city website. 

A N I M A L S  

 

All animals must be cleaned up after.  
This includes all dogs on the 
property.   

 

There are bags available on the post 
in the parking area for you to utilize.  
Be a good neighbor and clean up 
after your animals. 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Thursdays – 9:00 am Weely Board Workshop Meeting Conference 
Room 

July 10, 2023 – 6:00 pm Board Meeting Conference Room 

 

WEBSITES 

https://islandpointcondos.org 


